
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER  25, 2024 

6:00 PM 

 

This notice is given to advise the public of a possible quorum of the Town of Hickory Creek Town 

Council, Board of Adjustments, Parks and Recreation Board and Planning and Zoning 

Commission at an informational meeting regarding a parcel of land Skorburg Company plans to 

develop. The land is located on the south side of Turbeville Road and the east side of Harbor Lane, 

Hickory Creek, Texas 75065. The meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 25, 2024 at 

6:00 p.m. at Harbor Grove Park, 200 Highland Drive, Hickory Creek, Texas, 75065. 

I, Kristi Rogers, Town Secretary, for the Town of Hickory Creek certify that this meeting notice 

was posted on the bulletin board at Town Hall, 1075 Ronald Reagan Avenue, Hickory Creek, 

Texas on September 19, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. 

 
Kristi Rogers, Town Secretary 

Town of Hickory Creek 


